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The second week of April is a time to honor and
celebrate our dedicated heroes behind the headset and
desk, who work tirelessly to ensure our communities stay
safe.

Your commitment to answering the call, providing critical
instruction, and coordinating emergency response does
not go unnoticed! Thank you to all PSTs for your
unwavering dedication and professionalism.

Part of our National Public
Safety Telecommunicator
Week celebration is theme
days. Today our employees
had pajama day, and they
really got into it. We also had
a cookie delivery from Norfolk
Animal Control. They are
delicious.

PAJAMA DAY!!!!!!

911 Calls
2,057
Business Calls
5,423
Other Calls
2,278
Fire Incidents
1,111
Police Incidents
8,066

CONGRATULATIONS to our 3
newest hires, as they completed the
Massachusetts State 911 56th
academy

Director Premo and Section Chief
Connors attended the ceremony to
congratulate our newest dispatchers!

Welcome to the team Sara, Alyssa,
and Damien!

STATS

https://www.facebook.com/MAstate911?__cft__[0]=AZUU9O9iq2SVhadSbLt9E8cibLDjsQZNSlrxBv2bKFjrs1CRe_hZxpnoUh3H5eMkTKCokSz-nLbI0K4izp4O54mxvqvTqr_SHCkXOqXoATbTK9Vcu1H7ytv8isroTbGVDs5vcxc-N3ZkPP_kBJOZ8cEWMMFSWHC4RK-R7zapGRjOvc9lieS92zU9T5kV2XKYozY_qwKKLmoWi_VwV7-NHJxK&__tn__=-]K-R

